
GRAND PUP TENT 

Fertile Hunting Grounds of New Mexico 

 

MILITARY ORDER OF THE COOTIE 
Of the United States 

“The Honor Degree of the Veterans of Foreign Wars” 

 

General Order Number 2 (2023-2024 Series) February 12, 2024 

 
1. REPORTS: All Hospital Chairmen should be sending in their Hospital reports to Grand Hospital 

Chairman Eloy Howard.  These reports need to be sent in in a timely manner.  Every month would be 

the best practice.  He needs to submit his reports to Supreme for the Pup Tent and the Grand to get 

our credit. 

 

2. MEMBERSHIP: All Membership transmittals need to be sent to the Grand Quartermaster Mark 

Decker as soon as you get them. He needs to submit his transmittals to Supreme in a timely manner 

for your Pup Tent and the Grand to get credit. 

 

 

3. WORKING WITH VFW AND MOCA AND VFWA: We are a part of our parent organization, 

VFW, first and foremost.  We have to work with the VFW/VFWA/MOCA in all of our projects.  If 

your Pup Tents having a hard time working with any of these organizations, please bring this to my 

attention.   

 

 

 

 

Yours in L.O.T.C.S. 

 

 

Don Frias 

Grand Commander 

Grand of New Mexico 


